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  SMCC Preschool -   
Where Children love to Learn, and Learn with Love!  

Welcome to November, everyone! We’re gearing up for a month 
bursting with gratitude, learning, and loads of fun activities! There’s 
still time to jump in on Operation Christmas Child—just reach out if 
you want to know more!  
 
We’re so thankful to have each of you in our preschool family. If you 
have any questions, feel free to reach out. Let’s make this month 
awesome together! 
 

Elizabeth Masson  
(620) 575-4754  
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                Scenes from around SMCC Preschool! 

     
 

     


